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Email Memorandum 

To: 
Glide Rural Fire Protection District 
Attn: Beth Werner  

Email : glidefire@glidefire.org 

From: 
 

Matt Keller, PE, CSI Subject: Shear Wall Repair Plan 

Date: 19 May 2022 Project #: 21855.12 
 
In response to your question regarding repair of damaged shear walls that have had the existing 
structural sheathing removed along the bottom 24 inches of the wall, Pinnacle Engineering, Inc. 
(PEI) has prepared a repair plan.  
 
The repair plan shows the locations, as outlined by Glide Rural Fire Protection District, that 
require the repair and what nailing pattern is required for the repaired sections. Additional 2x 
blocking will be required to be installed at the edge of the existing panel edge, approximately 
24” above the finished floor.  
 
See the repair plan and associated details in Figures 1 and 2, attached. 
 
If you have additional questions or clarifications, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Regards. 
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